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As a resident and voter I am expressing my support of LD450.  
Net Energy Billing needs reform. During the 131st Legislature I was present as 
representatives from both sides of the aisle in the House acknowledged unanticipated 
effects of NEB policy that are detrimental to their constituents.  The burden upon 
ratepayers is excessive financially, and unfair dictate to continue supporting a flawed 
policy.


